We need your input!

Have your say about our proposed coastal management actions for your area.

As part of our Lake Conjola Coastal Management Program (CMP) Council is inviting you to provide
feedback on actions developed to manage Lake Conjola for the next 10 years.

The CMP has now entered Stage 3, which involves identifying and evaluating management
actions. Proposed actions have incorporated findings from the Stage 2 technical studies, as well

as community feedback gathered through community consultation held in April 2022.

You can fill out our survey and view the actions on our map using the QR Code, or by heading to
getinvolved.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/ lake-conjola-cmp.

For more information, or to provide feedback on the actions via email,
please contact Council’s Coastal Management Team

coastal.management@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au | 1300 293 111

Technical and Financial assistance for this project is being provided by the
NSW Government under the Coastal Management Program (Coastal and Estuary) Grant
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